
CITY OF ANITA 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Anita City Council will conduct a public hearing 

concerning an application to the FY2020 Community Development Block Grant – Housing 

program.  The application is for funding assistance to conduct exterior rehabilitation of up to 6 

owner-occupied, single-family housing units.  The city is applying for a $249,000 CDBG grant.  

The application will be made on or before November 30
th

.  The project completes a stated 

priority of the City of Anita to retain decent and affordable housing for low-income residents.  

All funds will benefit low-moderate income (LMI) residents.  During this public hearing, the city 

council will also be conducting a community development and housing needs assessment. Public 

comment will be received at the meeting, or in writing up to the time of the meeting.  The 

meeting will be held at the Anita City Hall, Wednesday, October 14th at 7:30pm.  Should you 

have any questions prior to the meeting, please call Alexsis Fleener, Southwest Iowa Planning 

Council, at 712-243-4196.  Written comments will be received until the day of the meeting at 

City of Anita, 744 Main Street, Anita, IA 50020. Kaitlin Hodges, City Clerk. 

   


